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Mobile Kindy Program  in Fiji 
The Social Justice Committee is raising funds to support the Mobile Kindy program, run by Child Benefit and Mary MacKillop 
Today. The funds will give vulnerable children across three settlements in Fiji the chance for safe, quality Early Childhood     
Education, so these kids don’t miss out. 
Our goal is to raise $150.00 and we invite families to please send in a gold coin donation this Friday August 6th. Each 
class will learn about the program and take part in activities based on Fijian life.    

Please bring a Gold Coin  
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We would like to acknowledge the Traditional Custodians of the land on which we gather today, the Gunaikurnai people.                                                             
We pay our respects to their elders past, present and emerging. We extend that respect to all people. 

We would especially like to acknowledge the land on which our school stands and ask everyone to show respect to the environment and all that it includes. 

100k Club 

On Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday mornings, students can run or walk laps of the Father Shanley oval. One 

lap is 400m and the Events Committee tick off how many laps each student has completed. Once you have 

reached 25km you get a ribbon and then another for 50km and then 75km. But once you have completed 

100km you get a  permanent badge sewn onto your school hat!.  

Some very athletic students have reached over 25km, these people are: 

 

School Buses - Please make alternate arrangements 

The Metung/Swan Reach (Prom Country) and Nowa Nowa (Gillick’s) buses will not be  

running on,  Friday, 13th August due to a  Secondary school closure.                              

Dyson’s bus will run as normal.   

Social Justice Committee Fundraiser 

• Mitchell Hanckel with 32.8km (Year 3) 

• Bailey Whelan with 26.8km(Year 3) 

• Zachary Elfrink with 32km (Year 4) 

• Mia Hamer with 41.2km (Year 4) 

• Nathan Nguyen with 34km (Year 4) 

• Laurena Waina with 41.6km (Year 4) 

• Lochie Yates with 32.8km (Year 4) 

 

Well Done, to our Division Winter Sports Teams—AFL & Soccer 

 

 Results next week. 

Rumour has it we 

beat rival St Mary’s 

in the AFL match. 



  
Dates for the Calendar 

 AUGUST 2021  

Week 4 Thursday 5th Maths Competition Year 3-4 
Division Winter Sports 

 Friday 6th Maths Competition Year 5-6 

Week 5 Friday 13th NO SCHOOL BUSES 

 Sunday 15th 9.00am Conformation Commitment Mass 

Week 6 Thursday 19th District Athletics—Howitt Park Bairnsdale TBC 
5.00pm Confirmation Workshop 1 

 Friday 20th 9.10am Class Mass Year 4 
2.30pm Assembly—Year 1 

Week 7  Monday 23rd Book Week Parade 

 Friday 27th 9.10am Class Mass - Foundation 

Week 8 Tuesday 31st Father’s Day Stall 

 SEPTEMBER 2021  

 Wednesday 1st Father’s Day Stall 
5.00pm Confirmation Workshop 2 

 Friday 3rd Father’s Day Breakfast TBC 

Week 10 Wed 15th - Fri 17th Year 5 Sovereign Hill Camp 

 

School Absences:  

To report a student absence please use the Parent 

Notified Absences function on PAM. 

Please do NOT reply to you absence reminder text. Go to PAM and lodge a parent Notified Absence. 

Fri:        6/8           St Brendan’s    Lakes Entrance          9.30pm 
                               Opal Nursing Home     Lakes Entrance        10.30am 
Sat:        7/8          St Brendan’s   Lakes Entrance       5.00pm 
Sun:       8/8          St Brendan’s    Lakes Entrance       9.00am 
                                 St Colman’s    Orbost                     11.00am 
                              St Peter’s         Mallacoota                3.00pm 
Tues:     10/8        St Brendan’s    Lakes Entrance        9.30am 
Thur:    12/8        St Colman’s      Orbost                      9.30am 
Fri:        13/8      St Brendan’s    Lakes Entrance        9.30pm 
Sat:        14/8         St Colman’s     Orbost                       5.00pm 
Sun:       15/8        St Brendan’s     Lakes Entrance        9.00am 
                                 St Joseph's       Swan Reach            11.00am 

  

With Deepest Sympathy,   

Please keep the Bulmer Family in your prayers on the recent loss of  

David “Bully” Bulmer. 

Bully has been a valued member Of the St Brendan’s community for many years.  

Our thoughts and prayers are with you all. 



 

Mary MacKillop: Our school has a 

strong link with Mary MacKillop, our 

first Australian saint. It was Mary’s 

nuns, the Sisters of Saint Joseph, who 

started our school way back in the 

1950s. The sisters were the main 

teachers in the school for many years 

and were selfless in their ministering to 

the children in their care and the community.  

                                                                            

 

Sr Loretto 1976 

Gradually lay teachers were introduced and our last teaching nun was Sr Maureen Philp, who 

now resides in Melbourne. St Lynette, who has been living and working in the community for the 

last few years, is also leaving for Melbourne soon. This will be a great loss and the end of an era. 

We will celebrate Sr Lynette later this month.  

This coming Friday, classes will be celebrating St Mary MacKillop (Feast Day Sunday) by taking 

part in a prayer service and a fun educational activity to learn about Mary and her mission. The 

Social Justice Committee will continue her good work by running information and fundraising  

activities.  See below 
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Mobile Kindy Program  in Fiji 

We are raising funds to support the Mobile Kindy program, run by 

Child Benefit and Mary MacKillop Today. The funds will give              

vulnerable  children across three settlements in Fiji the chance for safe, 

quality Early Childhood Education, so these kids don’t miss out. 

Our goal is to raise $150.00 and we invite       

families to please send in a gold coin donation. 

Each class will learn about the program and take 

part in  activities based on Fijian life, designed by 

Amelia and the Social Justice Committee.   Keep 

an eye on our fundraising page.   

https://schools-feast-day.raisely.com/stbrendansprimaryschool  



WANTED 
Year One would love donations of any bits and 

pieces that would suit our STEM box—cardboard boxes, plastic 

cartons, wool, felt, or other craft scraps, cardboard rolls (but not 

toilet rolls), corrugated cardboard, small wood offcuts, or        

anything else you might have. 

Many thanks in advance. 

Every year we hold a Book Week character        
parade to celebrate  Children’s Book Week.   

Students will be able to dress up as book         
character for the day.   

Costumes don’t need to be elaborate and you are 
not expected to go and purchase new outfits – in 
the past years simple costumes have often been 
the stand out.  Please consider safety and comfort 
in creating outfits. Appropriate footwear is a 
must.  

 

 



St Brendan’s Op Shop has second hand school    
uniform available. Winter uniform in stock. 

Lots of winter 
skirts, blouses 
and jackets. 
Open 10am-2pm    
Tuesday, Wednesday 
& Thursday. 



St Brendan’s Church Bulletin Notice  

Are you searching for a relationship 
with God?  
Do you want to learn more about the 
Catholic way of life? 
Are you interested in becoming a 
Catholic Christian? 
If so, you’re invited to Come & See in 

our Parish, August 2021. 

For more information please contact 

Joan Micah 0431 438 034 

2 STEP SIGN IN  

1. QR Code Service : 

• all parents, guardians and carers 

who enter buildings or facilities 

when on the school site  

• all other visitors, including                   

contractors and volunteers.  

 

All visitors and parents must check-in using the QR 

code system even if they are visiting for less than 15 

minutes. 

 

2. VPASS 

• Visitors, volunteers and contractors must also sign in 

and out at the office with the Vpass system.                                                          

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your co-operation. 


